
The number and rate of confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Oregon continue to increase.  Many 
Oregonians are doing their part and are voluntarily sheltering at home.  The positive results of 
our efforts are greatly diminished by the lack of support by the leadership and others.  Does 
Oregon leadership and the local media realize that this is a clear metric and an indication that 
Oregon is not doing enough to end the pandemic?  There must be an end feckless guidelines 
and powerless proclamations.  It is necessary to enforce a prohibition on all nonessential travel 
and social interaction in Oregon.  It is the moral obligation of all public media to spread this word 
to end the virus.     
 
Best regards, 
Bill Morrison 
Hillsboro, Oregon 
 


